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Agenda Item  Notes  

Minutes The minutes were proposed and agreed. 
 

Senior Cycle Level 1 and 
Level 2 Programmes Update 

An update was provided to the group on the network of schools 
who will support the development of the Senior Cycle L1 and L2 
learning programmes. An update was also provided by a 
representative from Oide on the professional learning that will be 
provided in relation to these programmes. 
 

Drama Senior Cycle Level 2 
Learning Programme 

An overview of the Drama SCL2LP was outlined and following 
discussion, the development group (DG) agreed to advance this 
learning programme to the next stage within the NCCA curriculum 
development processes. 
 

Literature Senior Cycle 
Level 2 Learning Programme 

An overview of the Literature SCL2LP was outlined and following 
discussion, the DG agreed to advance this learning programme to 
the next stage within the NCCA curriculum development 
processes. 
 

Physical Education Senior 
Cycle Level 1 and Level 2 
Learning Programmes 

The DG reviewed and discussed the level 1 and level 2 PE learning 
programmes. Following a discussion, the DG agreed to advance 
these learning programmes to the next stage within the NCCA 
curriculum development processes pending input from personnel 
with expertise in delivering the PE curriculum at level 1 and level 2. 
 

Looking after my 
Environment Senior Cycle 
Level 1 and Level 2 Learning 
Programmes 

The DG reviewed and discussed the Level 1 and Level 2 Looking 
after my Environment learning programmes. Following a 
discussion, the DG agreed to advance these learning programmes 
to the next stage within the NCCA curriculum development 
processes pending input from personnel with expertise in 
delivering these programmes at Level 1. 
 

Skills for Life Junior Cycle 
Priority Learning Unit 

The DG reviewed the PLU ang agreed on the working title of Skills 
for Life. Feedback was gathered from the DG which the executive 
will review and a new draft will be presented at the next meeting. 
 

Next Steps The Chair thanked the DG members for their engagement and 
acknowledged the significant work done by the DG to date. 
 
Next Meeting: November 14th 2024 
 

 
 


